
 

 

Newsletter                                                                      Friday 24th March 2017 

Contact us:  
0207 274 7012 

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org 
Children’s blog: www.standrewsallstars.org 

 

 

TERM DATES  
2016—2017 

 

SPRING TERM 2017 

Last Day of Term 

Friday 31st March 2017 

SUMMER TERM 2017 

First Day of Term 

Tuesday 18th April 2017 

Half Term 

Monday 29th May—

Friday 2nd June 2017 

Last Day of Term 

Friday 21st July 2017 

SCHOOL WILL BE 
CLOSED 

Monday 1st May 
2017 

BANK HOLIDAY 

Follow us on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/

Thank you for your £1.00 donation to our Red Nose Day Mufti.  

If you haven’t already done so, please give all contributions to 
your child’s class teacher. 



 

Reverend Erica came to visit us today and 

we are very grateful to her for sharing her 

thoughts and prayers about the sad events 

that took place in London on Wednesday. 

 

She helped us to realise that we are not 

alone in feeling scared and concerned about 

events like these and that it is good to talk 

to—and support each other.  

 

We were reminded to be grateful for the 

blessings we have and to remember those 

families affected in our thoughts and 

prayers. 

Reminder 
 

Please remember that absences on the last or first day of term must be accompanied by medical evidence or they 

will be treated as unauthorised holiday. Unauthorised holidays incur a Penalty Notice. 

Dealing With  
Anxiety Workshop 

 

Tuesday 28th March 2017 
10.00 am—12.00pm 

 
Venue: Rosendale Primary School, 

Rosendale Road, SE21 8LR 
 

A free course open to all parents who 
have a child with a diagnosis of autism 

 

No Booking Required 

Our New Gate 
 

 
The gate on Lingham 

Street is now controlled 
electronically.  It will 
open automatically at 

8.45 am ad 3.20 pm and 
will close at 9.10 am and 
3.45 pm.  A buzzer will 

sound when the gates are 
ready to open. 

Led by the NSPCC and O2 

On-Line Safety 
Workshop 

 
All parents/carers are welcome 

In the Portacabin 

Wednesday 3rd may 2017 
9.00 am 

 
No booking required but please notify  
Ms Coward if you would like to attend. 

 

This Praise Week we have 

been thinking about and 

studying passages in the 

Bible relating to the     

different ways in which 

we praise. 

 

We have thought up some 

of our own creative ways 

of praising. 

 

The Faith Group           

celebrated our learning 

this week, by putting    

together a ‘Praise Wall’. 


